
 
 

 

 
Dear Parents,  
 
On Monday 24th March we would like to take our Reception class to Hamerton Zoo, near Sawtry.  The 
children will be taking part in a workshop that involves handling small animals and learning about their 
diet and habitat.  
 
The children will be travelling by coach, leaving school at 9am and returning by the end of the school 
day (dependent on traffic).  The cost of the trip, which includes transport, zoo entry and workshop is 
£22.00. Unfortunately, if we don’t receive enough voluntary contributions to cover these costs, the 
trip will have to be cancelled. Further information regarding trip charges can be found in our Charges 
and Remission Policy on the School website. If you are happy for your child to attend please log on to 

your Ipay account to give consent and make payment by Friday 7th March. If we do not receive your 
response by this date, we will assume your child will not be attending the school trip, and 
they will be assigned to an alternative class for the day. 
 
Children will need to wear school uniform, please make sure your child also has suitable footwear 
and a warm coat.  
 
Children will be taking a packed lunch which can be provided by school. An order form will be sent 
home prior to the trip, please ensure this is returned, thank you. We will also provide the children 
with a healthy snack but may we ask you to send in a drink in a named bottle for use through the day.  
 
Parents are welcome to accompany this trip as a volunteer.  Please let a member of staff know if you 
are able to support with this visit as we have a limited number of spaces on the coach.  
 
If you do not wish your child to take part in the visit, please advise Mrs Fudger or myself.  
 
We are looking forward to seeing all the animals and having an exciting day! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs Fry 
Class Teacher 
Early Years Lead. 
 


